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DO YOU WANT TO LEARN ABOUT … 
 

            YOU ARE INVITED … 
GLADES TECHNICAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING 

 
WHEN: Thursday, November 21, 2013 
TIME:  9:30 A.M. 
WHERE:  Pahokee Wellness Center, 360 East Main St, Pahokee, FL 

 How can you make yourself more marketable, 
more desirable as a prospective candidate, and 
increasing your realistic employment options? 
 

 What investments you need to make in yourself 
to enhance your current marketability, and 
increasing your value and salary potential in the 
workplace? 
 

 Workforce Alliance’s services and resources to 
help you achieve career success?  

          
        Then, you don’t want to miss our upcoming 

 

GTAC Meeting 
 
 
 

And learn from the experts! 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday, November 21, 2013 
At 9:30 a.m. 

 

Office of Community Revitalization | 2300 N Jog Rd, West Palm Beach, FL 33411 | phone 561.233.5311 | fax 561.656.7963 

 

GLADES TECHNICAL ADVISORY 
COMMITTEE MEETINGS 

C. Ron Allen is the founder of CRA Media 
Group and the President/CEO for the Knights 
of Pythagoras Mentoring Network. A former 
Sun-Sentinel reporter for more than 20 years, 
he has taken his reporting skills, recruited 
other seasoned communications professionals 
and has maintained his relationships with 
national and local media outlets to give their 
clients the most visibility.  
 
Allen has been nominated for many awards 
including the Jefferson Award for Community 
Service, JM Family Enterprise Governor Bush’s 
Points of Light, and a Pulitzer Prize. 
 
Mr. C. Ron Allen will be facilitating the meeting 
to address the above referenced items.  A 
representative from the Workforce Alliance will 
be also in attendance. 
 
 

 

   Educate           Inform             Engage    

We look forward to seeing you and your neighbors! 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 

Duane Gainer, Senior Planner, at 233-5318. 

 

mailto:dgainer@pbcgov.org

